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DECR chairman meets with Polish Ambassador
Wojciech Zajonczkowski
[gallery]

On 26 June 2912, Metropolitan Hilarion of Vlokolamskm chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate’s
Department for External Church Relations, met with H.E. Wojciech Zajonczkowki, Ambassador
Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Poland to the Russian Federation.

Discussed was the upcoming official visit of His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia to
Poland.

They were joined in the meeting by archpriest Igor Yakimchuk, DECR secretary for Inter-Orthodox
Relations.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/53995/
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